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WOODBINE MUNICIPAL AIRPORT
TERP SURFACE OBSTRUCTION PROJECT GOING OUT TO BID

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of
Woodbine has gone out to bid for the 20:1 TERP Surface Obstruction Removal 
project and is requesting that bids be submitted for a bid opening on December 
14, 2018 at 11 am at the Woodbine Borough Hall, 501 Washington Avenue, 

Specifications & bid documents may be obtained at Woodbine Borough Hall 
during the hours of 9 am to 4 pm starting on November 16, 2018. A non-
refundable fee of $50.00 will be charged for the plans and specifications (cash or 
money order), payable to the Borough of Woodbine.

The Borough has received funding from the New Jersey Department of 
Transportation FY2117 Airport Improvement Program for a State Grant funded 
by the Airport Safety Fund in the amount of $74,593.89 for its “Surface 
Obstruction Removal” project cost.

The scope of the work includes the trimming of trees that penetrate the canopy 
surface at various heights. The total area of tree trimming is approximately 3.5 
acres located at approaches to runways 13, 31, and 19. The mitigation of these 
obstructions will restore Instrument Approaches for night time authorization at 
Woodbine Municipal Airport.

“I want to thank the New Jersey Department of Transportation for providing 
this necessary funding to continue maintaining obstruction-free approaches to
the airport,” added Mayor Pikolycky.


